
Ellie D for her involvement in Shine this week - well done Ellie! 

 

  
 

Nutgrove Star Awards of the Week 
 

YEAR GROUP Award Winners 

Reception Anya Ben Faith 

Y1 Joshua Isla B Ezra 

Y2 Meredith Brandon Isabella 

Y3 All of Year 3 for being superstars on their trip 

Y4      All of Year 4 for being superstars on their trip 

Y5 Charlie L Noah Ethan 

Y6 Mason Annalis Rebecca 

Our Christian Value for this half-term is Courage 

Headteacher’s Awards 
Reception – Autumn, Thomas, Izzy, Faith, Ben,  

Shine Award 
Harper for always being committed as a SHINE ambassador. 

NOTES FOR PARENTS 

• 6th July 23 - Year 3 and Year 4 Violin Concert for parents  - at 9.45am in our school hall 

• Friday 7th July - Sports Day. KS2 9.30-11.45 am and KS1 and FS from 1pm–3pm. All on our school field. 

(Weather dependant) 

• Wednesday 12th July Reception Trip to ‘Imagine That’ Wavertree Liverpool 

• 10th July – Rock Kids in school, children to come to school in their own clothes. 

• 4th July - class rollover day, where children meet their classteachers for next year. 

• 17th July - Year 6 Leavers’ service for parents 9.30 am school hall. 

• 17th July - Year 6 Festival 6 pm-7.30 pm. 

   N E W S L E T T E R 
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LOVE  HOPE  RESPECT 

 
‘My Best, Always, Everywhere’ 

 

 



‘Living life in its fullness’ at Nutgrove 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Year 3 and Year 4 enjoyed their trip to Liverpool on Wednesday 
 

         
 

                           

Year 3 have been making 
Roman shields, swords 

and helmets as homework 
this week… 

 

 

We have been doing lots of Art in school this week 
and Year 6 

    



Safeguarding  - National online safety 

Expressing ourselves and interacting online can be fun - but only if it's safe for everyone. The social networking 

platform Amino offers opportunities to exchange views on countless hobbies and interests … but its lack of age 

verification represents an obvious risk for younger users  

With inappropriate content, the possibility of messages from strangers and rewards for repeated daily usage front and 

centre among the potential dangers that parents and carers should know about, this week’s #WakeUpWednesday 

guide gives Amino the acid test. 

See the link below for the new guide 

https://nationalcollege.com/guides/amino?utm_campaign=WakeUpWednesday&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=26427639

2&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-_EV0ruzIEjIKqn1OVrHlmuctf13TImuZ_4pUE1a5kQsPsyfUH6Bsd8rEzqvt-6H1aOU8GaPU0P3VR-

fsKKAJ3_4ASIR9EAhUcrVfATxxXWXH5me9LpsK9Ws7_y0sfDlg2fQTld&utm_content=264276392&utm_source=hs_em

ail 

Coach Phil’s Afterschool Club 
 

Coach Phil Glover is running 3 afterschool clubs for the next 3 weeks for Years 4, 5 and 6 

Thursday 6th July 3.20-4.20 Dodgeball 

Thursday 13th July 3.20-4.20 Basketball 
 

Please book via the school office on 01744 678400 from Monday 26th June 

Spaces are still available 
 

 

PE TIMETABLE JULY 2023 

 
 
 
 
 

** Additional session for Year 3 and Reception 

Monday Year 1 

Tuesday Reception 

Wednesday Years 4 and Year 3 
Thursday **Year 3 and Year 5 

Friday Sports Day - Everyone in PE kits – rescheduled 
due to bad weather from 30th June 
 

Year 3 and Year 4 Music Concert for Parents 
 

On Thursday 6th July  - Year 3 and Year 4 will play a Concert for their parents and carers. 

This starts at 9.45am in our school hall and will be approx 45 mins. 

 No tickets needed please just arrive at school at 9.45am. 

 

Prayer of the Week 

Dear Our Lord, 

Please let God watch over us and protect us from evil. 

Let us have the courage and faith we need in our lives and have positive energy all around. 

Thank you for keeping us safe all these years. 

Amen 

Emeli Year 5 

https://nationalcollege.com/guides/amino?utm_campaign=WakeUpWednesday&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=264276392&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-_EV0ruzIEjIKqn1OVrHlmuctf13TImuZ_4pUE1a5kQsPsyfUH6Bsd8rEzqvt-6H1aOU8GaPU0P3VR-fsKKAJ3_4ASIR9EAhUcrVfATxxXWXH5me9LpsK9Ws7_y0sfDlg2fQTld&utm_content=264276392&utm_source=hs_email
https://nationalcollege.com/guides/amino?utm_campaign=WakeUpWednesday&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=264276392&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-_EV0ruzIEjIKqn1OVrHlmuctf13TImuZ_4pUE1a5kQsPsyfUH6Bsd8rEzqvt-6H1aOU8GaPU0P3VR-fsKKAJ3_4ASIR9EAhUcrVfATxxXWXH5me9LpsK9Ws7_y0sfDlg2fQTld&utm_content=264276392&utm_source=hs_email
https://nationalcollege.com/guides/amino?utm_campaign=WakeUpWednesday&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=264276392&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-_EV0ruzIEjIKqn1OVrHlmuctf13TImuZ_4pUE1a5kQsPsyfUH6Bsd8rEzqvt-6H1aOU8GaPU0P3VR-fsKKAJ3_4ASIR9EAhUcrVfATxxXWXH5me9LpsK9Ws7_y0sfDlg2fQTld&utm_content=264276392&utm_source=hs_email
https://nationalcollege.com/guides/amino?utm_campaign=WakeUpWednesday&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=264276392&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-_EV0ruzIEjIKqn1OVrHlmuctf13TImuZ_4pUE1a5kQsPsyfUH6Bsd8rEzqvt-6H1aOU8GaPU0P3VR-fsKKAJ3_4ASIR9EAhUcrVfATxxXWXH5me9LpsK9Ws7_y0sfDlg2fQTld&utm_content=264276392&utm_source=hs_email


 
 

Best wishes from all of us at Nutgrove to our families 
who celebrating EID AL-ADHA 

 

ATTENDANCE 
✓ This week the class with the highest attendance is Year 5 with 97.9% 

✓ This week the whole School's attendance is 92% 

✓ The whole School attendance so far this year is 94.9% 

✓ National Average so far this year is 93.8% 

Community News 

Playdays are running a summer holiday club please see the following details: 
Holiday club is running 31st July - 11th August.  
Full days and half days available Contact 07917795687 for more information             

 

ALDI -Summer Challenges 
Free sports session with £30 Aldi shop! 
To help keep kids entertained this summer, Aldi have teamed up with Team GB and Paralympics GB to 
give young people the chance to try over 50 Olympic and Paralympic sports! 
 

From 19 June, every time families spend over £30 in an Aldi store they will receive a unique code, which 
can be redeemed against one free sports session for their child. Head to the Aldi website to explore 
which sports are on offer in your area and to redeem your unique code. 

https://getseteatfresh.co.uk/resources?&filter[resource_filter_audienc
e][]=Parents 

 
 

• Children sign up at any library in St Helens 
and receive a collector folder as well as a tote 
bag with a free book. 

• They borrow 6 books of their choice during the 
summer, collecting special stickers. 

• Library staff and volunteers help children to 
discover new books that suit their interests and 
reading level and run a programme of free 
themed activities in the library.  

• Children who complete the Challenge are 
presented with a certificate.  

• Children can take part online, too! 
www.summerreadingchallenge.org.uk.  

 
For further details contact your local library. 

 

https://www.aldi.co.uk/free-sports-sessions
https://getseteatfresh.co.uk/resources?&filter%5bresource_filter_audience%5d%5b%5d=Parents
https://getseteatfresh.co.uk/resources?&filter%5bresource_filter_audience%5d%5b%5d=Parents
http://www.summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/

